
GOD’S BLESSINGS ON THIS LAST WEEK OF SCHOOL!! 

 

MONDAY—MEMORIAL DAY 

WE HONOR THOSE WHO SERVED 

AND THOSE WHO ARE STILL SERVING OUR COUNTRY 

NO SCHOOL!! 
 

 

PARENTS—JOIN THE FUN THIS TUESDAY WHEN WE UNREEL 

THE UPPER SCHOOL STUDENT-STAFF-PARENTS-FRIENDS 

SOFTBALL GAME ON OUR SOFTBALL FIELD ON THE NORTH SIDE 

OF THE SCHOOL.  ACTION BEGINS AT 1:30!! 
UPPER SCHOOL STUDENTS—DON’T FORGET TO BRING YOUR 

GLOVES AND A BAT IF YOU HAVE ONE YOU WISH TO USE!! 
 

FINAL OPPORTUNITY FOR  

LOST AND FOUND ITEMS!!! 
 

Lost & Found will be displayed in the school 

atrium on Tuesday afternoon at dismissal 

from 2:45-3:20 p.m.  Please stop by  

to claim items. 
 
 

HAVE YOU SIGNED UP TO HELP WITH FIELD DAY? 

 

JOIN THE FUN THIS WEDNESDAY WHEN WE HAVE OUR END-OF-

SCHOOL FIELD DAY!!  IT’S LOTS OF FUN, AND WE NEED LOTS OF 

VOLUNTEERS TO HELP!!  CONTACT YOUR HOMEROOM PARENT 

OR TEACHER FOR MORE INFORMATION.  THERE IS A SIGNUP 

SHEET NEXT TO THE OFFICE IN THE SCHOOL.   
 

***THE HOME AND SCHOOL ASSOCIATION IS 

SPONSORING A USED UNIFORM SALE ON THE LAST DAY 

OF SCHOOL—THIS THURSDAY—MAY 31—PLEASE SEE 

SEPARATE EMAIL***** 



THIS WEEK!!   
 

Monday, May 28: Memorial Day--No School. 

 

  Tuesday, May 29: Last full day of school. 

 

  Wednesday, May 30: Field Day--NOON DISMISSAL— 

NO EXTENDED  CARE! 

 

  Thursday, May 31: Last day of school 

 

MASS AT 8:15 A.M.— 

 

AWARDS ASSEMBLY 10:30 A.M. GYM**ALL ARE WELCOME!!! 

 

**Students will return to their classrooms immediately following the assembly**Parents may check 

out their children from the teachers in the classrooms at that time** 

NOON DISMISSAL-NO EXTENDED CARE! 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE CLOSES AT 12:30 P.M. ON THURSDAY, MAY 31 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE OPEN REGULAR OFFICE HOURS FRIDAY, JUNE 1-JUNE 8 

 

SUMMER OFFICE HOURS BEGIN WEEK OF JUNE 12 

 

 

LATE AUCTION ITEM AVAILABLE 
 

We received a donation from the Pocket Sandwich Theater in 

Dallas after the auction.  There are two complimentary tickets for 

two people (a total of four admissions).  Value is $48.  If 

interested, please contact the school office.  Minimum  

purchase price $10.  Thanks! 

 

 

Please be prepared to pay with check or exact cash on  
TUESDAY, MAY 29.  

There is no Extended Care Wednesday, May 30  

and Thursday, May 31 
 
 
 



WE NEED YOUR USED INK AND TONER 

CATRIDGES/CELL PHONES/DIGITAL CAMERAS 

TO RECYCLE THROUGHOUT THE SUMMER!! 

 

THINK RECYCLE!! 
 

CONTINUE TO PURCHASE GIFT CARDS 

ALL SUMMER LONG!! 
OUR LADY’S SCHOOL EARNS ABOUT $10,000 
ANNUALLY IN VITAL FUNDS THROUGH THIS 

PROGRAM WHILE YOU ARE ENJOYING GIFT CARDS 
AT FACE VALUE WITH NO COST TO YOU!! 

THANK YOU FOR YOUR SUPPORT!! 
 

The Catholic Diocese of Fort Worth has approved the 2012-2013  

SCHOOL CALENDAR for Immaculate Conception Catholic School 

THE FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL WILL BE: 

Wednesday, August 15 

The Feast of the Assumption of the Blessed Virgin Mary! 

NOON DISMISSAL 

The full calendar will be sent home in the May Brown Envelope 

 

Greetings from Immaculate Conception Catholic School!! 

***See the detailed school calendar on  
 

www.catholicschooldenton.org*** 
 

WEEK OF MAY 28, 2012 
 

MISSION STATEMENT: 
 

Immaculate Conception Catholic School exists to provide a Christ-centered 

academic environment designed to promote the total development of the child 

by serving the mission of the Roman Catholic Church through 

 the educational process. 

Virtue for May: HUMILITY!! 
 

http://www.catholicschooldenton.org***/


Our Blessed Mother "Be it done unto me according to thy will." 
 

 

 

Become a fan of Our Lady’s School on Facebook!!!  Log on to the 

Immaculate Conception Catholic School and Alumni Facebook  

sites and click “Like”!! 

 

School office hours are from 7:45 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. 

Monday through Friday 
 

Spirit Shop Open Daily from 7:45 to 8:15 a.m. 
 

Please call the school office by 9:00 a.m. if your child is going to be absent that  

day.  
 

This Week: 

Check the calendar often: 

www.cathlicschooldenton.org 
 

May 28: Memorial Day—NO SCHOOL 
 

TUESDAY:  Upper School Exams Continue 
TUESDAY:  Afternoon—Living Chess Match and Student-Staff-Parent Softball game 
WEDNESDAY: Field Day…NOON DISMISSAL…NO EXTENDED CARE 
THURSDAY:  Mass at 8:15 a.m. Last Day of School…Used Uniform Sale 9 a.m. to 12:30 p.m. 
in the gym…Awards 10:30 a.m. in gym…NOON DISMISSAL…NO EXTENDED CARE 
 

IMPORTANT INFORMATION ABOUT FIRST DAY OF SCHOOL 2012-2013, REPORT CARDS, 
SUMMER OFFICE HOURS, TUITION AND FEES: 

 
REPORT CARDS: 
 
--Students in grades K-5 will receive their report cards on the last day of school, Thursday, 
May 31. 
 
--Upper School students in grades 6-8 may pick up their report cards beginning Thursday, 
June 7, during regular office hours. 
 



ALL TUITION, FEES, FINES, EXTENDED CHARGES, LUNCHABLE CHARGES, ETC., MUST BE 
PAID IN ORDER FOR THE FINAL REPORT CARD TO BE RELEASED.  THIS INCLUDES ALL 

LIBRARY BOOKS, TEXTBOOKS, ETC., WHICH MUST BE RETURNED.  PLEASE CHECK WITH 
MRS. WHITE IN THE BUSINESS OFFICE REGARDING ANY CHARGES.  PLEASE CHECK WITH 

MRS. BEVILACQUA IF YOU HAVE A QUESTION ABOUT A LIBRARY BOOK.  IF THERE ARE ANY 
EXTENUATING CIRCUMSTANCES REGARDING ANY OF THE ABOVE, PLEASE SCHEDULE A 

MEETING WITH MRS. SCHAD. 

 

SCHOOL OFFICE HOURS 
 

Week of May 28-June 1 
 

The school office will be closed on Monday, May 28, for Memorial Day. The office will 
close at 12:30 p.m. on Wednesday, May 30, and Thursday, May 31. The office will be open 

during regular hours 8 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. on Friday, June 1. 
 

Week of June 4-8 
School Office will be open during regular hours 8 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. 

 
Summer Office Hours 

School Office will be closed the weeks of June 11-15 and July 2-6 
 

Summer Hours are: 
Tuesdays and Thursdays 9 a.m. to 2 p.m. 

 
Regular office hours will resume Wednesday, August 1, from 8 a.m. to 3:45  p.m. daily. 

Call the school office at 940-381-1155 for information or to leave a message. 

 

SCHOOL BEGINS WEDNESDAY, AUGUST 15—NOON DISMISSAL!! 
 

**INVITE PEOPLE TO TOUR OUR LADY’S SCHOOL!** 
Daily Tours 8 a.m. to 3 p.m.  

SPREAD THE WORD!! 
 

 

THERE ARE TWO $50 PARKER GIFT CERTIFICATES FOR SALE IN THE 
OFFICE!  SEE MRS. WHITE IF YOU WISH  

TO PURCHASE THEM!! 



 

_____________________________________________________________ 
 

***TOUCHING TOMORROW FOREVER 

 LOAN UPDATE***THANK YOU*** 
 

The Touching Tomorrow Forever Endeavor began several years ago.  We are grateful to the donors who 

are still contributing to this effort.  All TTF donations are sent directly to the diocese and applied to the 

note on the school building along with an additional monthly payment from the general operating budget 

that totals $12,500.  The loan balance as of 3/31/12:  

 

$1,819,128.17 
______________________________________________________________________ 

 

*****PLEASE RECRUIT OTHERS TO HELP***** 

Tomorrow Forever (TTF) Fund. 

 

One Hundred percent (100%) of all donations go to pay-off the ICCS building note.  

Period. 

Touching Tomorrow Forever (TTF) Fund 

c/o Immaculate Conception Catholic School 

2301 North Bonnie Brae Street 

Denton, TX  76207 

Attn:  Diane White 

**Make Checks Payable to ICCS** 

 

 

***Reminder*** 

Keep bringing those empty printer cartridges—we use the 

credits to purchase office supplies to save money! 

 

***********REMINDERS**************** 
 

Sign Up For Nixle for REAL-TIME Alerts!!   

(see school website for signup instructions) 

**Inclement Weather:  Log on: school website or www.cancellations.com : view local 

television channels   
 

 

***************INCLEMENT WEATHER:  In the event of inclement weather, an all-school e-mail will be 

sent as soon as information is available.  As per our handbook, ICCS generally follows the Denton universities 

and Denton ISD.  However, ICCS prefers a delayed opening when it is safe.  Please log on to the school website:  

http://www.cancellations.com/


www.catholicschooldenton.org or to www.cancellations.com for the latest school closings as well as the major 

television stations.   

 

Keeping Children and Youth Safe 
 

It is Diocesan policy that all volunteers have a background 

check and attend a Keeping Children and Youth 

Safe session. If you serve Our Lady’s School or any other ministry, 

you must have current Safe Environment certification. 

Please call Mary McAndrew to register for the class. 

You can now take the retraining on-line. Please call Terry Scaggs 

at the office to learn the details of taking the on-line 

retraining course. If you have any questions, please call Judy Locke, Diocesan 

Director of Safe Environment, at 817-560-3300. 

 

FYI-to search for sexual offenders in your neighborhood, go to www.familywatchdog.us 
 

DO YOU SHOP AT TOM THUMB?  If so, don’t forget to go to Customer Service and 

link your Tom Thumb Reward Card to Immaculate Conception Catholic School.  Our 

number is:  7849 

 

__________________________ 

 

****IF YOU HAVE ANY COUPONS FROM OFFICEMAX, HOME DEPOT, OR 

STAPLES THAT YOU DON’T USE, PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING THEM TO THE 

SCHOOL. WE PURCHASE SUPPLIES FROM THESE VENDORS AND THE COUPONS 

COULD HELP US DEFRAY THE COST. THANKS!*****  

 

****KEEP THOSE LABELS FOR EDUCATION AND BOXTOPS COMING*******  

******KEEP RECYCLING NEWSPAPERS AND MAGAZINES IN OUR RECYCLE BIN 

IN FRONT OF THE SCHOOL ******* 

_______________________________________________________ 

WE NEED YOUR USED INK AND TONER 

CATRIDGES/CELL PHONES/DIGITAL CAMERAS TO 

RECYCLE!! 
 

THINK RECYCLE!! 
 

 
--Spirit Shop is open daily from 7:45 to 8: 15 a.m. during school days 

 

--School Office open 7:45 a.m. to 3:45 p.m. during school days. 

 

--Morning Care 7 to 7:45 a.m Enter through the East Entrance 

 

--Doors open at 7:45 a.m. Instructional hallways must be cleared when the 

7:55 a.m. bell rings. Classes begin at 8 a.m. 

http://www.catholicschooldenton.org/
http://www.cancellations.com/


 

--PreK Dismissal at 2:55 p.m. to 3:20 p.m. at East Entrance 

 

--Dismissal at 3:05 p.m. at designated dismissal areas. 

 

--Extended Care begins at 3:20 p.m.  Charge is $4 per hour for those who are registered. 

 

_______________________________________________________________________ 

 

****IF YOU HAVE ANY COUPONS FROM OFFICEMAX, HOME DEPOT, OR STAPLES THAT 

YOU DON’T USE, PLEASE CONSIDER DONATING THEM TO THE SCHOOL. WE 

PURCHASE SUPPLIES FROM THESE VENDORS AND THE COUPONS COULD HELP US DEFRAY 

THE COST. THANKS!***** 

 

 

****KEEP THOSE LABELS FOR EDUCATION AND BOXTOPS COMING******* 

 

******KEEP RECYCLING NEWSPAPERS AND MAGAZINES IN OUR RECYCLE BIN IN FRONT 

OF THE SCHOOL ******* 

 

***KEEP BRINGING IN EMPTY PRINTER CARTRIDGES SO WE CAN RECYCLE THEM TO 

PURCHASE OFFICE AND OTHER SUPPLIES*** 

 

_______________________________________________________ 

 


